
 
 

 
From: Gary Peterson [mailto:g.peterson@tfcbooks.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 2:34 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Re: DK08EM & DK12EK STA Requests 
 
Mohammad, 
  
Here is the supplemental information you requested. 
  
Both of the proposed digital TV translator stations, DK08EM and DK12EK, will 
incorporate stringent mask filters. 
  
Regards, 
Gary 
 
Gary Peterson 
SPRTV VP Engineering/Site Mgmt. 
(970) 453-9293 
(970) 485-2188 (C) 
 
Summit Public Radio and TV, Inc. 
P.O. Box 6392 
Breckenridge, CO 80424 


